
      

 

Harpswell Capital Advisors and Northeast Bank 

Are pleased to present 
 

The Maine Nonprofit CFO Luncheon Forum, 2022 
 

Thursday, May 26th 

11AM – 2PM 
 

 
A forum designed to bring together thought leaders in 

 
Maine’s nonprofit sector, to speak on timely and impactful topics. 

 
The format invites open discussions and Q & A framed with moderator: 

Jennifer Hutchins, Maine Association of Nonprofits 

 
 

 



Presenters: 
 

Michael Komich, Senior Vice President for Finance and Operations, Cheverus High School 

Health Insurance Captive: How one institution very meaningfully cut their healthcare expenses 

~ 
Anthony Jaccarino, Program Officer, Maine Health and Higher Educational Facilities Authority 

 

Tapping the Maine Bond Bank: A source of funds with advantageous rates and liquidity 

~ 
Hilary Robbins, Hilary Robbins Consulting 

Financial Sustainability: Revisiting your business model for impact in a new era 

~ 

The topics of discussion are surely going to be of interest to you and your colleagues. 

 

We have invited a targeted group of thought leaders from other nonprofit 

institutions that we feel will benefit from better knowing and conversing with you. 

 

Thank you! 

       Lucie Hannigan, Director of Business Banking              John P. Moore, CFA, Managing Partner 

                            Northeast Bank                                                       Harpswell Capital Advisors 

 
 


